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Carolina Pine Quilters

Meeting at
Trinity United Methodist Church

2724 Whiskey Road, Aiken

Dec. 14, 2020
*** NO MEETING *** carolinapinequilters.org

Chat with the President
Barb Saporito

Despite the pandemic, our quilt show was a
success! The museum estimates that there
were over 300 people coming in to see the
quilts. I have received many positive
comments from friends and neighbors saying it
was great to get out of the house and view the
beautiful quilts at the museum. We had 46
quilts entered and approximately 32 community
outreach quilts displayed. Thank you to all who
participated in our show. Your hard work was
appreciated.

I hope you all had a very nice Thanksgiving,
even though many of us were unable to visit
with family and friends.

Next year will also be a challenge for our guild
to conduct meetings. I am hopeful that the
vaccine will be available by Jan 2021 so that
we will be able to meet and the world can get
back to socialization. We will still have our
speakers scheduled for 2021 but please check
the website for updates and any changes.

Because we have not been able to meet much
in 2020, the board has decided to carry over
our 2020 dues to 2021.

Have a Blessed Christmas.
Barb

UFO Challenge – Susan Congdon

How wonderful it was to see several
completed UFO’s at the quilt show last
month!  Even though this is the last month of
our challenge, keep working on them.  Next
year’s quilt show can be outstanding!!

The number for December is “6”.

Program News

There will be no December meeting while we
continue our time of social distancing.

1st Place in 35th

Anniversary
Guild Challenge

“Let’s Get
BeeZee” by
Barb Saporito

Viewer’s Choice
and 2nd Place in
35th

Anniversary
Guild Challenge

“Sunrise over
Calibogue” by
Cheri Dowd
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December Birthdays

12/01 Diane Miller
12/01 Margot Salzman
12/09 Yvonne Walker
12/12 Adela Dziekanowski
12/13 Casey Knapp
12/22 Patsy Summer
12/29 Jean Ridley

Early Jan. Birthdays
01/09 Sherry Hodge

Treasurer’s Report
Yvonne Walker

Beginning Balance: $6072.99
Disbursements: 0
Deposits: 20.00
Ending Balance $6092.99

Board Members

President – Barb Saporito
Vice President – Vacant
Secretary – Margot Salzman
Treasurer – Yvonne Walker
Newsletter Editor – Karen Erickson
Webmaster – Adela Dziekanowski

Committees

Community Outreach & Diane Miller and
Comfort Quilts: Doris Leidheiser
Hospitality: Peggy Hazell
Membership: Adela Dziekanowski
Quilt Show: Vacant

Community Outreach
Diane Miller

It’s time for the final quilt count for 2020.

Flannel rag quilts total 33. (Adult’s – 9, Children’s
– 16, Neutral – 5, Men’s – 3)

Pieced lap size/throws total 56.

Quilt of Valor – 1.

Congratulations ladies and gentleman!

The following members deserve crowns:
 Joyce Sinclair – the Queen Quilter
 Donna Davis – the Queen Piecer
 Patsy Summer – the Queen of Rag Quilts
 Jane Duggan – the Queen of Bindings
 Carolyn Gibbons – the Queen of UFO’s

and Orphan Blocks

In hopes that we will be able to meet once again
in 2021, we are postponing distribution of the
quilts until all that you have accomplished can be
displayed at a guild meeting.

In preparation for a new Community Outreach
committee, we have organized and packed up the
totes of material and supplies.  They can be
picked up from Diane’s house any time after
January 4th.

Doris and I wish you a Merry Christmas and
Happy New Year!
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